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INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW
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Ms Suzanne Simpson

5/11/2013




From: Suzanne Simpson

Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:38 PM
To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Greyhound Racing

Dear Director,

I think that Greyhound racing should be stopped.

I also think we should not send these lovely creatures of God overseas to countries where their fate is unknown.
Stop racing animals altogether.

Yours sincerely

Suzanne Simpson



